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Fisher Phillips 51 times in its "Who Represents Corporate
America" Report

News

10.28.13


The National Law Journal mentioned Fisher Phillips 51 times in its “Who Represents Corporate

America” special report, released on October 28.

The annual report summarizes which law firms perform work for the Fortune 500 companies.
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